
KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT
148 North Binkley Street
Phone (907) 714-8888

Soldotna, Alaska 99669

Fax (907) 262-9645

DATE: March 5, 2007

TO: Board of Education

FROM:

THROUGH:

SUBJECT:

Tim Peterson, Director, Human Resources

Glen Szymoniak, Assistant Superintendent

Approval of Resignations- Item 10 a (4)

It is recommended the following resignations be approved effective the end of the 2006-
07 school year.

Herb Wottlin Elementary
Teacher

Seward Elementary

Jennifer Chapple Sabbatical 2006-07 McNeil Canyon Elementary

ANCHOR POINT COOPER LANDING HOMER HOPE KACHEMAK SELO KENAI MOOSE PASS NANWALEK NIKISKI
NIKOLAEVSK NINILCHIK PORT GRAHAM RAZDOLNA SELDOVIA SEWARD SOLDOTNA STERLING

TUSTUMENA TYONEK VOZNESENKA

-- - - --- -- -



February 23,2007

Dear Mr. Kingsland,

I am retiring at the end of this school year. Our staff and students have left me with many
good memories. Thank you for the opportunity to work in the Kenai Peninsula schools.

Sincerely,

Herb Wottlin

Q/uJiU~
Cc Donna Peterson
Tim Peterson

-- - -- -- ---
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February 25,2006

Jennifer Chapple
P.O. Box 1258
Homer, Alaska 99603

Donna Peterson, Superintendent
Kenai Peninsula Borough School District
148 N. Binkley Street
Soldotna, Alaska 99669

Dear Dr. Peterson,

I would like to express my appreciation for the opportunity to be a member of the
KPBSD education team. It has been a pleasure to teach and coacb the children of the
communities of Seldovia, Voznesenka and Homer over the past nine years. Regrettably,
my current circumstances do not allow me to return to my position at McNeil Canyon
Elementary. Please accept my resignation effective at the end of the 2006-2007 school
year.

Thank you for your support during my tenure with the KPBSD. My experiences with
families, colleagues, and administrators have shaped my professional career. I value the
child centered learning community that the KPBSD creates and will miss it greatly.

Although family obligations take me away from the Kenai Peninsula at this time, I
sincerely hope that I will have the opportunity to transition back to Homer and work for
the KPBSD in the future.

--


